
From: Greta Knaeble [mailto:knaeble_greta@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 10:00 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 

Subject: Target Liquor Store 

 

Dear City Councilmember Stark, 

 

I am writing to urge you to vote against the proposal to allow Target to open a liquor store. I was 

born and raised in the Midway, currently own a home in Ward 4, and work as an RN in St. Paul. 

I am concerned that a liquor store in Target would harm our local liquor stores which are such a 

valuable asset to the local economy. Large big box stores also take away from the unique 

character of the neighborhood. Thank you for your work with the City Council and for 

considering my opinion in this important matter. 

  

Greta Knaeble 

 

Registered Nurse 

knaeble_greta@yahoo.com 

 


